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A n n o u n c e s a P u b l i c H e a r i n g o f t h e C o m m i t t e e

o n

Bill 22-0804, "Housing Conversion and Eviction Clarification Amendment Act of 2018"

Bill 22-0809, "Eviction with Dignity Act of 2018"

a n d

Bill 22-0461, "Eviction Prevention Act of 2017"

o n

Monday, September 24, 2018, at 11:00 AM
John A. Wilson Building, Room 412

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20004

On Monday, September 24, 2018, Councilmember Anita Bonds, Chairperson of the Committee on
Housing & Neighborhood Revitalization, will hold a public hearing on Bill 22-0804, "Housing
Conversion and Eviction Clarification Amendment Act of 2018", Bill 22-0809, "Eviction with Dignity
Act of 2018", and Bill 22-0461, "Eviction Prevention Act of 2017". The hearing will take place in
Room 412 of the John A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., at 11:00 a.m. This
revised notice reflects a change in the hearing date from September 19, 2018 to September 24,
2018.

Bill 22-0804, "Housing Conversion and Eviction Clarification Amendment Act of 2018",-would
require that an owner who converts a housing accommodation containing 10 or fewer units resulting
in a reduction of the number of units in the housing accommodation shall pay the Mayor an additional
conversion fee of 5% of the appraised value of the most valuable unit in the building multiplied by
the net decrease in units.

Bill 22-0809, "Eviction with Dignity Act of 2018", would require housing providers to store the
personal property of the evicted tenant in the vacated unit for a period of 10 days.

Bill 22-0461, "Eviction Prevention Act of 2017", would require any housing provider to transmit a
copy of any notice to vacate to the Office of the Tenant Advocate within two days after the notice is
served on the tenant.




